
Dear members of the natural resources committee. I am writing this in 
favor of HB1151. Please vote yes on this bill. There is no science to 
prove that baiting spreads CWD. Our deer herds in ND are constantly in 
contact with one another. A baiting ban will do nothing to stop the 
spread of a disease. What it will stop is people from enjoying the 
outdoors. Thank you for your time. 
Sincerely Craig Felchle


